Hello AFWA Members,

Tax season here we come.   We have 1099’s and W2’s under our belt and it is now on to the filing season. We thank all of you for your donations to the Foundation this past year.  Your tax letters should be arriving soon.  Please do not hesitate to let us know if you have any questions.  

You are invited to join us February 9th for the Foundation Bingo Night.    We will be playing bingo together virtually.   It will be a great chance for you to catch up with some AFWA friends and have a little fun.  Plus there will be prizes. Hope to see you for bingo. See the AFWA website, Accountability newsletter, Facebook and LinkedIn page for additional information on Bingo Night!

Kind regards,
Christie Lininger
Foundation Chair

